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Stephen J. Puleo

To: dustin@dmroma.com

Subject: Gunpowder Mill Road Subdivision Staff Comments

Good afternoon Dustin, 
 
I have attached the Development Review Team meeting note for your records. I have provided a 
short list of items you will need to address for your sketch plan review with the Planning Board. 
 

 Please provide five full-size hard copies and an electronic of the sketch plan of the subdivision 
overlayed on the resource map; 

 Please show the location of the trail connection to the Mountain Division Trial; 

 Please show existing drainage directions with arrows; 

 Show building envelops relative to primary conservation areas; and, 

 Please provide three hard copies of your written responses and exhibits as well as an 
electronic copy. 

 
Please provide the requested documentation no later than the end of the day on September 7th. If 
you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Best, 
 

Steve Puleo, Town Planner  
Town of Windham       
8 School Road 
Windham, ME 04062 
  
office: (207) 894-5960 x 6123 
Direct: (207) 777-1927 
cell : 207-712-1069 
fax: (207) 892-1916 
www.windhammaine.us  

 
NOTICE: Under Maine’s Freedom of Access (“Right to Know”) law, documents – including emails – in the possession of public 

officials about town business are considered public records. This means if anyone asks to see it, we are required to provide it. There 

are very few exceptions. We welcome citizen comments and want to hear from our constituents, but please keep in mind that what 

you write in an email is not private and will be made available to any interested party. 

 


